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 Janine Griffis SUPPRT2015/3061/P 01/07/2015  08:17:52 The plan is not available for viewing but if the proposal is to restore original features fairly accurately, 

then, on behalf of the Pilgrim's to Willoughby Residents Association, I would like to support this 

application.  Many of the  entrances to houses in Carlingford have been unsympathetically altered over 

the years to the detriment of the conservation area and restoration of any original features would be 

most welcome.
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